

SOUTH HUNTINGTON UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

60 Weston Street, Huntington Station, NY 11746

ASSISTANT SUPERVISOR FOR STUDENT SERVICES Cynthia Quinlan cquinlan@shufsd.org Phone: (631) 812-3163 SUPERINTENDENT OF SCHOOLS David P. Bennardo, Ed.D. dbennardo@shufsd.org

DATE: June 8, 2020

TO: CPSE Related Service Providers for SHUFSD

FROM: Cynthia Quinlan, Assistant Supervisor for Student Services

RE: End Date for Services

As indicated in the memo dated on June 3rd from Kelly Ralph, Assistant Coordinator of Special Education from Suffolk County, there is no official guidance from NYSED regarding providers continuing services past the school district's new end of school year date. Please note the official end date for all South Huntington students is June 16, 2020. Since the County will reimburse related services through the end date indicated on the IEP, I am requesting that you notify me via email of your intention to continue services through June 26, 2020 or discontinue services as of June 16, 2020. Parents need to be notified in advance when the services will end.

Kindly send me your intent for services via email, <u>cquinlan@shufsd.org</u>, by Friday, June 12, 2020.



SOUTH HUNTINGTON UNION FREE SCHOOL DISTRICT

60 Weston Street, Huntington Station, NY 11746

To: Related Service Providers

From: Kelly Ralph, Assistant Coordinator of Special Education

Division of Services for Children with Special Needs

Suffolk County Department of Health

Date: June 3, 2020

Subject: End of School Year Closures

There is no official guidance from NYSED regarding providers continuing services past the school districts' new end of school year date. However, Suffolk County has had conversations with the local SED office. The following addresses the end of the 2019/2020 school year services.

SD are not required to revise the IEP end date.

Related Service providers are not required to continue servicing preschoolers past the newly revised closing date from the districts. However, the county will reimburse related service providers through the end date indicated on the IEP as is customary if providers decide to continue providing services.

Parents need to be notified of the date services will end.

If you need additional information or have questions please call Kelly Ralph at 631-853-2293.